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Advocacy

Minnesota’s worker’s compensation 
system is highly regulated.  MARP serves 
as the voice of rehab professionals with 
the legislature and with the Department of 
Labor and Industry.

We listen to our members and provide 
input when changes are made to the 
Rehabilitation Rules and statutes and laws 
impacting rehabilitation.



Why Join MARP? 

• MARP is a professional organization for 
QRCs and other rehab professionals 
(placement specialists and vocational 
evaluators) in Minnesota.  

• MARP is dedicated to promoting 
effective rehabilitation, disability 
management, and return-to-work 
services while enhancing the competency 
of rehabilitation service providers.



Networking

MARP offers numerous opportunities for 
rehabilitation providers from different firms 
to connect professionally and socially, 
allowing members to learn from one another 
and promote best practices. 

Rehab is a small community and we want to 
stay connected. 



Education

MARP sponsors free or low-cost continuing 
education seminars to help members stay 
updated with their certification, and stay abreast 
of developments in the field. 

MARP typically hosts a fall and spring 
conference, and will be adding webinars and 
online education for members.  Continuing 
education credits are offered for CRC, CDMS, 
CCM and CVE.

While non-members can attend our 
conferences, members pay a deeply discounted 
rate.

Mark your calendars for the MARP Fall 
Conference on October 10, 2025!  New 
Location: Royal Cliff Event Center in Eagan 



How to join MARP?

•You can join MARP at our website 
www.marponline.com

•Member dues are $100 per year, and 
can be set to renew automatically. 

•QRC Interns can join free for a one 
year period!

•Many firms offer reimbursement for 
your membership dues.  Check with 
your firm.

http://www.marponline.com/


Interested in getting 
more involved?

MARP is guided by a board of directors, 
elected annually in the spring. Some positions 
are a one-year commitment and some are two 
years.  The board meets  monthly on the first 
Monday at noon. 

We are always looking for emerging leaders, so 
consider joining the board.

Board positions include President, President 
Elect, Past President, Treasurer, Secretary, 
Membership, Program, Website, Placement, 
Communications, etc. There is always a need 
for more help!



You can also follow us on LinkedIn and Facebook



Questions?

For more information, contact

Membership Director Joanna Page 

763-443-3663

Joanna@pagerehabilitation.com

We’d love to hear from you!

mailto:Joanna@pagerehabilitation.com
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